
From: Judi Nail
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C & H hog farm permit application
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 7:52:27 PM

Dear Sirs,

I am asking that ADEQ deny the C&H Hog Farm proposed modification of their
nutrient management plan to allow land application of hog wastewater from waste
storage Pond2 by tanker-wagon.  I do not believe it is in the best interest of the
citizens of the state of Arkansas to have hog waste sprayed on fields, much less in
the Big Creek drainage and in karst topography where the waste can easily make its
way into underground water systems.  Please take care of our environment.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Judi Nail
620 Fern
Mountain Home, AR
870 421 6824
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